G.O.A.L.S

[bookmark: _GoBack]Weekly study/help sessions are available from 7:30-8:00 am on Tuesdays for 7th Grade students and Thursdays for 8th Grade students and will begin August 23rd  and 25th respectively.  Any and all students who would like to receive clarification of concepts or help with skills are welcome to attend.  
Attendance is on an “as needed” basis.
NOTE:  This time is not intended for students to do homework that should have been done the evening before.  

